To whom it may Concern;
March 30, 2010

Subject:  YBA Basketball Program

My son Brad Waldow participated in the YBA program for 2 years.  He was on the select traveling team, YBA Dawgs.

During this time Brad had the opportunity to play with some of the best players in the area.  The exposure playing at this level has given Brad, and other players’, visibility to attract interest, and scholarship offers, from several D1 level Universities.

2 (graduated) players from last year’s team are already playing at the college level.  In addition, one (from this years’ senior class) has committed to D1 University and Brad was being actively recruited by 7 D1 Universities and received offers from 6 before committing to Saint Mary’s College on a scholarship worth about $200K. 
The YBA coaching staff was very professional and did an admirable job with the boys.  Brad played for 2 coaches over the 2 years and both did an excellent job.   Brad was able to learn from these coaches and apply these skills to make him the player he is today. 

 The boys were well supervised when on the road and the coaches exhibited a strong sense of responsibility for the players. 

We have been involved in various basketball programs for the last 6 years and the YBA program was outstanding in quality, professionalism, skills training and opportunities for a competitive playing environment.

I would recommend playing in this program to any young man who is seeking an opportunity to play at a level which will challenge ability of the team and the individual.  This level of play will be seen by many leading Colleges and Universities and will create a potential for a future if the player has desire to advance to the next level.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the program or team.

Roger Waldow

916-296-3419

